
March 10, 2014 

 

Dear ACES Pride Members, 

 

 Field trip to Warrensburg for the Children’s Literacy Festival is just 

around the corner and Mrs. Atoe and I are very excited about it! 

 

REMEMBER! Homework is to be turned in ahead of time before we 

leave for the field trip. We will be asking you. 

 

We will meet at the school, no later than 6:30 am on Monday, March 

17th and then we will leave at 6:45 am sharp so don’t be late.  Listed below 

are items that you need to remember to bring that day. Plan for us to return 

between 6 and 6:30pm. We will call you if anything changes.   

  

1. A sack lunch with drink (we will have some cooler space for 

drinks) 

2. Extra snacks for the trip 

3. Bring anything that you would like to pass the time with on 

the bus trip but remember you will be responsible for it! 

4. A back pack to take any possessions you bring with you when 

we arrive on campus as the bus doesn’t lock. 

5.  Money for dinner at McDonalds and if you wish to purchase 

     books at the festival store as some of these are signed by 

     the authors.   

6.  Optional – paper or notebook if you want to get autographs 

 

 We will provide granola bars and bananas for a light breakfast. If you 

want something different than this please bring a non-messy breakfast.  

 

 If for some reason you would be ill that day and not going, please call 

either of us at home to let us know. This way we are not waiting and then 

late for the event. In case of any emergencies, you may reach Mrs. Phillips 

at 816-261-4816 or Mrs. Atoe at 816-261-7133 the day of the field trip or 

to report an illness as well.   

 

We are looking forward to a great day!  

Mrs. Atoe and Mrs. Phillips 


